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CARRIE A. WARD
ASSOCIATE COUNSEL

October 2, 2008

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12 Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: WAAF(FM), Westborough, MA
Entercom Boston License, LLC
Facility ID No. 74467
License BLH-20051019ABP

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Entercom Boston License, LLC, licensee of WAAF(FM), Westborough,
MA (Facility Id. No. 74467) (“Station™), this letter serves to respond to your letter dated
September 16, 2008 requesting an update of Station’s signal coverage problems from its site
authorized under construction permit BPH-20030228AJE.

1. Station 1s currently operating from construction permit facilities authorized under
BPH-20030228AJE.
2. Station determined that the signal coverage problems were caused by a problem

related to the Station’s T1 STL system. After conducting several non-conventional tests outside
the routine telco performance protocols on Station’s T-1 circuit, Station discovered that the
source of the multi-path like sound was caused by a complicated interaction with the digital
program being fed from the studio, through the T-1 program circuit and into the Station’s stereo
generator and transmitter. Station resolved the coverage problems by installing replacement
circuit cards for the T-1 interface equipment. After conducting drive around field tests, Station
was able to confirm that its coverage problems had been resolved.

3. Station intends to continue its operations from the site authorized in construction
permit BPH-20030228AJE. Accordingly, Station respectfully requests that the Commission
reinstate the grant of license BLH-20051019ABP to cover the underlying construction permit
(BPH-20030228AJE).
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The undersigned counsel is authorized to represent that neither the licensee nor any party
holding an attributable interest in the licensee is subject to a denial of federal benefits under
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. §862.

If any additional information is desired in connection with this matter, please contact the

undersigned.
Sincerely, /
UL \'&/}‘ LL%/

arrie Ward

cc: Mr. Dale E. Bickel, Senior Engineer, Audio Division, Media Bureau (via Overnight
Delivery and email)
John C. Donlevie, Esq. (via email)
Carmela Masi, Esq. (via email)
John Price (via email)
John Kennedy (via email)
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